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Monday, 12 September 2022 

 

Queen Elizabeth II Funeral 19th September 2022 
As you will now be aware, the funeral for the late Queen Elizabeth II will be held on the              

19th September 2022. This has been declared a Bank Holiday and means school will be closed to 

pupils on this day. School will re-open as normal on Tuesday 20th September 2022.  
 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

 Congratulations to Rosa Class for a weekly attendance of 99.31% 

Weekly Class Achievers 
This morning, we celebrate the achievements of the following children for being the weekly achiever, 

on the first week back at school. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Oliver Yellow Parker Verde Lucas Azul Amaya 

Red Beckett Blue Charlotte Amarillo Theo Morado Alfie 

Green Kason Orange Godwin Rosa Isabella Rojo Lola 

 

Dates for your Diary 
So that you can organise your busy family lives, we will shortly be issuing the 

current dates for your diaries until Christmas. We will add to this as events 

come to light and are added to the school calendar. When you receive the 

dates, please add them to your own calendars so you do not miss events for 

your children. 

 

New School Dinner Menu 
You can see this term’s menu below.  Head over to www.ipayimpact.co.uk 

to start booking your meals.  As you know, we do not require children to 

have the same meal choice all week, so it is okay to just choose your 

child’s favourite 1 or 2 meals for that week.   

Please remember, the system needs funds in the account before making your meal choices, and 

meals must be ordered by Sunday for the following week. 
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Feeding Ashfield 
We have been sent the following on behalf of Ashley Marshall by Ashfield District council about 

the creation of a Feeding Ashfield recipe book. We thought many of you may want to get involved 

with those old family recipes and your family favourites. The details are 

 

I am creating a recipe booklet in collaboration with the Feeding Ashfield Network. 

The aim for this booklet is that it will be created by the community, for the community, providing 

not only nutritious food recipes, but also information on organisations within the Feeding Ashfield 

Network along with where residents can find advice such as budgeting, support with energy bills 

and health services etc. 

The hope is that residents and organisations within Ashfield will contribute their favourite recipes, 

a piece of information about why they chose the recipe, and some information about themselves 

or their business/community organisation. 

  

Any recipes submitted should include the ingredients, how many people the recipe serves, method 

and cooking time (rough estimate). It would be lovely if the person submitting the recipe could 

also attach a piece of information about themselves, (perhaps an interesting fact or hobby) and 

why they chose the recipe they did. 

If you would be interested in getting involved in this, please 

contact ashley.marshall@ashfield.gov.uk for more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Seeley 

Head Teacher 
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School Menu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


